
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
Cancellation of SPP and Non-renounceable Rights Issue 

 
The Board of Sherwin has resolved to cancel the SPP which closed on 30 June 2014 and the rights issue which 
closed on 4 July 2014. 
 
All funds subscribed by shareholders will be refunded as soon as practicable.  
 
Rodney Illingworth  
Executive Chairman 
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